
Minutes

Finqnce qnd Properties Committee Meetinq

Jonuory 14, L982

Present: Mr. Morsholl, Clno.jt; Mr. Mueller, Mrs. Rossiter; Mt. Seidmon;
<rnd Mr. Drmos

The Committee convened ot the Evcrns Bronch crt 3:3O p.m. to inspect
the property prior to opening bids for the sole of the property. After
inspectios ord discussion of the condition of the building, the Committee
adjlurned to the Boord. Room ot the Centrol Librory qnd reconvened crt

4:00 p.m

Mter coIl to order by Mr. Morsholl, Mr. D.mos reported on his con-
verscrtion with Mrs. Donno Mclntosh of the South lJheotlond Tovneship
Librory Boord: South Wheotlond Librcrry hod previously contocted Mr.
Durnos qbout the possibility of controcting with the Decotur Public Li-
brory forrlibrory =.rrice ond he hod met with the South Wheotlond Librory
Bocrrd crbout the mcrtter ond subsequently hcrd reported to the Personnel ond

Public Relotions Committee who hod approved in principle of extending
service to South tfheotlcrnd on cr controctuol bosis, the terms of which were

to be worked out in the Finonce ond Properties Committee. Apporently
interest hod woned for o time but now South lJheotlond wos indicoting in-
terest ond hcrd requested firm costs.

Mr. Dumos presented figures indicoting thot, bosed on current costs,
service could be extended for opproximotely $22,OOA - #Z4,OO0 o yeor.
However, South Wre<rtlond did not contemplote beginning such service until
fiscol 1983/84 ot which time the costs r^rou1d be somewhot greoter. There
r^ros generol discussion of the suggested figure, the Iike1y effect of the
cost on the South lfheotlond Librcrry tox rote crnd the politicol implicct-
tions of o dispority between the Decotur ond the South lJhecrtlond Librory
tqx rotes.

It wcrs the tentotive conclusion of the Committee thot service should
not be extended for less thon $3OrOO0 ond thot if o controct were extended
thot the South lJheotlond Library tox rote should eventuolly motch the
Decotur librory tox rote. It wqs the further consensus thot the tentotive
position should be reported to the Boord from whom more input should be

solicited.

Meeting odjourned ot 5:20 P.m.


